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Nursery  Autumn Term 
 

Mrs 

Clemson 
Classroom 

Teacher 

Maisy Goes to Preschool  
 B 

The New Baby 

9th September – 20th September 

During these two weeks the children will  
be learning all about starting nursery and  
how to follow our daily routine. They will  
be enjoying lots of fun crafty activities  
including creating paper plate faces and  
self-portraits.  

                                                         

 

 

 

 

Mrs 

Hunjan 
Early Years 

Practitioner 

Mrs  

Brown 
One-to-One 

Support  

Physical Development 
Physical development is an important 
part of the Early Years curriculum and 
supports children at this age with 
developing other skills, particularly 
writing.  
Every Tuesday the  
children will have a P.E  
lesson and will need to  
arrive in school in sportswear. 
                                                         

 

 

 

 
The Tiger Who Came to Tea 

 B 

The Busy Café 

23rd September – 4th October 

The children will be exploring different  
family members through these stories. We  
will be talking about our homes and  
personal experiences. The children will  
even learn how to make a cup of tea. 
                                                         

 

 

 

 

Owl Babies 
 B 

That’s Not My Owl 

7th October – 18th October 

As autumn draws in, the children will be  
exploring the changes in our environment.  
They will be thinking about nighttime  
animals through lots of fun and engaging 
activities. 

 

                                                         

 

 

 

 Whatever Next 
 

A Garland of Lights 

21st October – 8th November 

The children will be learning all about different  
celebrations and festivals over these two  
weeks such as Bonfire Night and Diwali.  
We will be enjoying food tasting and  
dressing up. 
                                                       

 

 

 

 

Goldilocks and the Three Bears 
 

This is the Bear 

11th November – 29th November 

During these two weeks, the children will be  
learning about different shapes and sizes, they  
will develop a range of skills including sorting, ordering and using 
mathematical language. They will of course  
also enjoy some porridge tasting and  
role playing. 
                                                   

 

 

Dear Santa 
 

Little Robin Red Vest 

2nd December – 20th December 

We will be learning all about Wintertime and  
Christmas for the last few weeks of nursery.  
The children will enjoy lots of crafty activities  
so expect them to come home covered in  
glitter during this magical time. 
 

 

Nature Detectives 
Every Wednesday, the children will be 
taking part in outside activities. This 
will involve getting very muddy and 
using lots of natural resources to 
enhance our learning. Please  
ensure your child wears  
appropriate clothing and if  
possible, a pair of wellington  
boots at nursery would be fantastic.                                                          
 

 

 

 

Learning Through Play 
The children in nursery are lucky enough to be 
at the very important stage of learning through 
play. All the activities that the children will 
experience will be play based and full of fun. 
 
We also follow the children’s interest’s closely 
to ensure everyone will be interested and 
engaged in the learning opportunities provided 
for them.                                                          
 

 

 

 


